
 

 

The following Warrant Article was passed on June 8th during the Town 
Meeting in Rollinsford, by a vote of 406 to 105. 
 

Resolution for Fair Redistricting 
 

 By Petition of 25 or more eligible voters of the Town of Rollinsford: 

 To see if the Town of Rollinsford will urge that the New Hampshire General 

Court, which is obligated to redraw the maps of political districts within the state 

following the 2020 census, will ensure fair and effective representation of New 

Hampshire residents by drawing the new district maps without relying on 

partisan data such as election results or party registration favoring particular 

parties or candidates and that all meetings, hearings and deliberations regarding 

redistricting shall be open to the public.   

 The record of the vote approving this article shall be transmitted by written 

notice from the Rollinsford Select Board to the state legislators representing the 

Town of Rollinsford and to the Governor of the State of New Hampshire 

informing them of the instructions from their constituents within thirty (30) days 

of the vote. 

 

 

 


